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AGM 2020 - 2021 Annual Report Victorian Liaison / Range Setter - Cordell McGuire 
 
We were all set for 2020 and then we all know our friendly COVID-19 Pandemic took a 
further hold. For 2021  
 
I successfully managed the running the Course Setters in Victoria with Brett Carn 
Congratulations to the Following: LEVEL 2 Range Setters that have setup some challenging 
ranges for 2022. 
Mornington Peninsula Bowmen :Neil Morris, Bridget Morris and Trudy Scott  
Twin City Archers: Brett Carn, Paul Eagle, Will Ellen & Peter Bennett  
 
I would like to acknowledge both Mornington Peninsula Bowmen & Twin Cities Archers for 
working together and with me in preparing in 2021 for the successful events we have run in 
2022. 
 
At this point I would also like to thank all our Victorian and Interstate competitor that come 
and support our events. 
 
Between these two clubs we have run 6 events, the club officials and the range setters need 
to be commended on the efforts they have all put in to make this happen. 
 
2022 saw the growing number of Known Class Shooters attend our events, and I need to 
acknowledge Brad Murphy and his team of Known Class shooters that support the Victorian 
3D AAA events. 
 
In Victoria we have supported this division and they work in well with the other class / 
division shooters. I have run what we term as Special Events to cater for our Known Class 
Division and this has seen great participation, co-operation between all archers. 
We have run an equivalent of our Top Ten Event for the Unmarked Divisions into the Known 
Class with great success and encourage the other States to acknowledge as well as 
encourage this participation. 
I have also encouraged a combined Top Ten between Known Class and Un Marked – all 
using what equipment they are allowed in their division – Range Finders against Un Marked 
/ Sighted against Unsighted and it great to see these archers not only challenge themselves 
but also respect the skills of their competitors across the divisions. 
While I assist and manage these, it by listening to what these archers would like to see 
happen and then implement them with the club activities on the day that make these 
enjoyable for all the archers at our events. 
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The plan is that in 2023 while there is great expansion of our clubs that we commit to the 6 
events. 
 
As we now move into 2023, I acknowledge all the committee from our current President, to 
all the on the committee that have effectively given up their time to ensuring that our 
Association can and does provide opportunities for clubs, members and Sponsors to grow 
into the future with the Association.  
 
I look forward to working with the new committee members elected at this AGM in 2022. 
 
 
Regards, 

 
Cordell McGuire. 

Secretary 3DAAA 
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